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 To : Extinguisher manufacturers, Test Houses 
 

 From : Nuria ENCINAS Ref. : FIASDH-19-004 
 

 Date : 19 March 2019 Pages : 1 
 

 Subject : FIA Standard 8865-2015 update 
 

Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
We hereby inform you that the FIA has published an update of FIA Standard 8865-2015 for plumbed-in and 
hand-held fire extinguisher systems which can be found on the FIA website at the following link: 
https://www.fia.com/regulation/category/762. 
 
This update includes a new procedure for testing pressure gauges, as the previous requirements based on 
BS EN 3-7:2004+A1:2007 were not appropriate for the performance required in motor sport application.  

 
We remain at your disposal for any further information you may require. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
Nuria Encinas 
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